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Each time I have contacted Sendiass, 
they have provided me with the
information and knowledge I needed.

They’re always so helpful and provide an
invaluable listening ear that is so
beneficial.

I first contacted Sendiass to get advice with my
child’s EHCP. 

The world of having a child with additional 
needs was very new to me and I was so
comforted by the knowledge and kindness 
of the Sendiass team.

I would definitely recommend anyone
who has questions relating to special
education to contact Sendiass. 

Their advice and support service is
extremely useful.


